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HAPPY BIRTHDAY SEPTEMBER STAFF MEMBERS: 
Sept. 24: David Bueno Sept. 25: Cindy Ueckert, Sept. 29: Janelle Gans, Sept 29: Peter 

Johnson 

 
 
STAFF AND STUDENTS: 
 

1. Blood Drive- Save a life and get free food! All donors will be in a drawing for free movie 
tickets and Cold Stone ice cream gift cards. Sign up at lunch or in Room 903 to donate 
blood. Ages 15 years and older may donate on Oct. 7th. 
 

2. . SENIOR SIBLINGS: If you are a senior with younger brothers or sisters who are  
underclassmen here, please come at lunch to the area by the band room at the bottom of 
the stairs that go up to the pool parking lot on Wednesday, September 30, for a photo in 
the yearbook. 
 

3. Mariners is an LJHS all girls service club that has been on active on campus since 1945.  
Girls are invited into the club based on teacher recommendations.  If you would like to be 
considered for Mariners, please let one of your teachers know so they may recommend 
you. 
 

4. YEARBOOK PHOTO MAKEUP DAY will be Monday, September 28. Mark your calendars. 
       
     4. PSAT October 14th, Minimum Day 
 
        On Wednesday, October 14th, all 10th Graders will be taking the PSAT at no charge. 
        Your English teachers will be distributing the PSAT Official Student Guide with practice tests                        
 inside.  
 
More information to follow the first week in October! 
 
Juniors:  May begin purchasing an exam starting Thursday, Sept. 24th.   There are limited 
seats!!! 
 
Freshman:  If seats are still available, freshman may begin purchasing an exam on Wednesday, 
Sept. 30th. 
 
**This is first come, first serve until all seats are sold!** 
 
Make your purchase at the Finance Office before/after school and during lunch.   
Check or Cash ONLY.    Payable to La Jolla High School for $15.00 
 
 

5. The library is open every day until 3:30. You are welcome to come in and study, read, work 
on projects, use the computers, etc.  

       



6. Due to the flooding in the video production room, the bulletin will NOT be broadcast this             
week.   

 

7. Hello Vikings!  You are invited to a mini RACC college fair in the gym on Tuesday,              
September 29, during lunch. Dozens of representatives from all over the country will have 
tables set up to share information about their schools. Juniors and Seniors will get a 
special sneak peak during fourth period. Please check in with your teachers and then 
proceed to the gym for this exclusive event! :) --LJHS Counselors 

 

8. There will be an announcement in the bulletin when we receive the i.d. maker and can start 
issuing i.d.’s again. As of now, it has not arrived yet.  

     
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 


